
ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY

INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

November 2, 2023 

To: Jerome D. Schad, Chair  
Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chair  
Michele M. Iannello, Treasurer 

From:    Joyce Tomaka, Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: 2023 Fitch Rating Review Result 

I am pleased to announce that our annual surveillance review performed by Fitch Ratings 
resulted in a “Review – No Action” conclusion.  That means that we have maintained our AA+ 
rating for the ensuing year. 

This no action conclusion did not result in an official announcement from Fitch; it is simply 
noted on their website.  I have attached an excerpt from their website for your reference. 

The annual surveillance review is an in-depth review of our financial statements coupled with a 
rigorous questionnaire covering various aspects of our performance not only related to finance, 
but also covers topics within Water Quality and Engineering.   

I would like to thank our management team for their assistance in completing the review.  This is 
a very important task as our bond rating is a measurement metric we have worked very hard to 
maintain. 
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